
 

 

Community Needs Assessment 

 
Arrowhead Head Start will complete the community needs assessment (CNA) in conjunction 

with our parent agency, Arrowhead Economic Opportunity Agency. As per our community action 

agency requirements, the assessment will be completed every three years. 

 

Annual updates to community needs will be completed through recruitment efforts, information 

from community partners, and identified changes and trends within the service area. 

 

Data gathered will be reviewed and analyzed by the management team when completing 

strategic planning and will be shared with the policy council and AEOA board members to 

ensure informed decision making on program services. 

 

 

Additional References: 

Community Needs Assessment Procedure 

 

This policy complies with the Head Start Performance Standard: 1302.11 

 

Approved by Policy Council on 2/12/2025 
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